
CITY OF GARY  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

2025 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN  
  

The City of Gary’s Community Development Department has scheduled a Public 
Hearing  
to present a summary of the 2025 Annual Action Plan.  The Plan will include the 
proposed  
use of federal grant dollars from the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), 
Emergency Solutions Grant Program (ESG), and HOME Investment Partnerships 
Program (HOME) that affects our community.  The public hearing is open to the general 
public, and all citizens are invited to attend and provide comments and/or suggestions.  
The meeting will start promptly at 4:00 P.M. on the date and at the location listed below:  

  
Thursday, August 7, 2025  

City Hall  
401 Broadway 
Gary, IN 46402  

  
A Draft of the Plan will be made available for review and comment on August 12, 2025, 
at the City of Gary Community Development Department, 401 Broadway, Gary, IN 
46402. There is a 30-day public review and comment period.  Survey forms will be 
made available to citizens in an effort to procure written documents and/or suggestions 
and may be submitted in person at the public hearing, emailed to kmcclam@gary.gov  
or mailed to Ms. Kimberley McClam, City of Gary Community Development Department, 
401 Broadway, Suite 300, Gary, IN 46402.  Comments received will be incorporated into 
the final document and submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD).  Please contact Ms. McClam for any other additional information.   
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